

ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

A JESUIT CHRISTIAN MINORITY INSTITUTION

2nd Term Test - 2018

Class: 3 A, B & C

F.M. : <u>54</u>

Date: <u>1.08.2018</u>

Roll No:

Sub : English Text
Duration : 1:30 mins

(Marks will be deducted for untidy work, spelling mistakes and work not done in systematic manner).

SECTION - A			
1. Write the meanings of the following words:-			(1 x 4=4)
a. Mathematician:-	•		
b. Realised:-			•
c. Exotic:-			
d. Hue:-		•	
2. Fill in the blanks:-			(1 x 4=4)
a. The man his head shamefully.			•
b. The turtle did not come out until			
c. The dog is always looking out for some fresh			
d is a winter fruit.	•		
	•		/4 -: 4-4\
3. Make sentences:-			(1 x 4=4)
a. Surrounded -			
b. Obey -			
c. Fruits -		. '	
d. Pair -	· .	•	
<u>SECTION – B</u>	•		
4. Answer the following questions :		•	
a) List three naughty things the dog does.			(3)
b) Why was Turtle different from the other turtles? What did he promise the two	geese?		(1+2=3)
c) What did the man want to buy for himself? Name two things that he was very	y good at.		(1+2=3)
d) Name the child's favourite fruit mentioned in the poem. Write two describing	words that wei	e used f	or it. (1+2=3)
e) What did the man forget at home? What did the shoemaker tell the man?			(1+2=3)
f) Where did the poet ask to hide the meat? Why do you think the dog is loved'	?		(3)
SECTION - C			
5. Answer the following questions:	• .		/#\
a. How was Turtle different when he came out in the spring?	•		(5)
b. How do we know that the man was a good mathematician?			(5)
c. What lesson did the man learn in the end?			(5) (5)
d. Write the last stanza of the poem 'Summer Fruit'.			(0)
e. Reference to context;	,		///
'I guess I thought there was only one way to solve my problem'			(4)
a. Who said these words			
b. Why were these words spoken?			
c. Whom were these words spoken to?d. From which lesson has this line been taken?	•		
G. I IOH HIROT 10000 HIRO WILL THE TOTAL THE T			•



ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

A JESUIT CHRISTIAN MINORITY INSTITUTION



Second Term Test - 2018

Sub: English Text

Class 3ABC

F.M. 54

Duration: _1 hr 30 mts

MODEL ANSWERS

Date: 01.08.2018

(Marks will be deducted for untidy work, spelling mistakes and work not done in systematic manner.)

SECTION A

(4)1. Write the meanings of the following words: a. mathematician- someone who studies or teaches mathematics b. realised- came to know c. exotic- exciting and different d. hue - colour (4)2. Fill in the blanks: a. The man hung his head shamefully. b. The Turtle did not come until spring. c. The dog is always looking out for some fresh mischief. d. Pomegranate is a winter fruit. (4)3.Make sentences: a. surroundedb.obey-(Children will write on their own.) c. fruitsd. pair-

SECTION B

4. Answer the following questions:

a.List three naughty things the dog does. Ans: The naughty things the dog does are biting shoes, chewing mats, stealing mats and barking b. Why was Turtle different from the other turtles? What did he promise the two geese? (1+2)Ans: The Turtle was different from the other turtles because he never stopped talking. He promised them that he would keep his mouth closed and not say a word. c. What did the man want to buy for himself? Name two thimgs that he was very good at. Ans: The man wanted to buy a pair of shoes for himself. He was very good at maths and drawing

d. Name the child's favourite fruit mentioned in the poem. Write two describing words that were used for it.

Ans: The child's favourite fruit mentioned in this poem is the pomegranate. The two describing words that were used for it were red and rosy.

e. What did the man forget at home? What did the shoemaker tell the man?

(1+2)

(3)

Ans: The man had forgotten to take the paper on which he had written the measurement of his feet. The shoemaker told the man that he could have just tried the shoes on in his store instead of going home to get the paper.

f. Where did the poet ask to hide the meat? Why do you think the dog is loved? (1+2

Ans: The poet asked to hide the meat upon the shelf. The dog is loved because the poet would never change the dog for anything in the world.

SECTION C

5. Answer the following questions:

a. How was Turtle different when he came out in the spring?

(5)

Ans: When the Turtle came out in the spring, he had cracks all over his shell and he no longer talked all the time.

b. How do we know that the man was a good mathematician?

(5)

Ans: He carefully measured his feet and he wrote the exact measurements of each foot on the sketch. He rechecked his figures before leaving the house like a good mathematician.

c. What lesson did the man learn in the end?

(5)

Ans: He learnt that there were many other ways to solve a problem. He should have been smart enough to try new things.

d.Write the last stanza of the poem "Summer Fruit".

(5)

Ans: But if you like a simple khana,

There's nothing like a good banana.

No? Something more exotic?

Maybe some litchis in your pockets.

Or would you like a large tarbuj___

It's sweeter than a good kharbuj___

Tarbuj, kharbuj___ oh, what's the difference?

Tell me, children, and your preference.

(4)

6 .Reference to context:

"I guess I thought there was only one way to solve my problem".

a. Who said these words?

Ans: The man who wanted to buy a pair of shoes said these words.

b. Why were these words spoken?

Ans: These words were spoken because he realised he was wrong.

c. Whom were these words spoken to?

Ans: The man said to himself.

d. From which lesson has this line been taken?

Ans: This line has been taken from the lesson " The New Shoes".